Graz, Gavin

From: Gray, Gavin

Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 7:28 AM

To: 'CLINTON WATER DEPT.'

Subject: RE: LETTER REGARDING THE WET TESTING

That letter will work. Thank you for getting it to me.

Gavin Gray | Enforcement Analyst

Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118

t: 501.682.0667 | e: gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us

ARKANSAS

ENERGY & ENVIRONMENT

From: CLINTON WATER DEPT. [mailto:clintonwater2@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 3:32 PM

To: Gray, Gavin

Subject: LETTER REGARDING THE WET TESTING

Mr. Gray,

I have attached a letter for the WET testing for the minnows. Please let me know if this is okay or if you need
something else. If you need me to mail the original letter, please let me know.

We are waiting on ESC to give us a time for when they will resume regular testing so that we can finish the
other 2 reports.

Thanks,

Donna

Donna George

Clinton Water & Sewer Dept.
P.O. Box 277

Clinton, AR 72031

501-745-4320
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